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Cemetery Spring Clean-Up 

 
Spring clean-up at Evergreen Cemetery will begin Monday, June 12th. Cemetery staff will 
remove Memorial Day flowers and other non-conforming decorations not in standard flower 
containers. Seasonal decorations and temporary displays that may constitute a problem will 
be removed and discarded in accordance with the City’s cemetery regulations. Please 
remember glass, ceramics, and other breakables are not permitted in the cemetery at any 
time.  
 
Lot owners needing clarification about non-conforming decorations that may constitute a 
problem or with specific questions should contact the Cemetery Division at 208.777.4478. 
Cemetery regulations are available on the City’s website and are posted at the kiosk in the 
main entry to the cemetery.  
 
Evergreen Cemetery is open 24/7 and is located at 2834 N. Spokane Street. 
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